Trinity Lutheran Church    
Council / Voters Meeting Agenda 


Call the Meeting Order  

Opening Prayer  

Review the Previous Minutes: 

Questions / Comments regarding the minutes.

Board Reports:



Pastor’s Report:

Elders Report:

Treasures Report:

Education Report:

Mission and Evangelism Report: 

Maintenance Report: 

New Business: 

1. Church Planning meeting is set for Saturday, August, 25th. from 9am. until 2:30pm.    

2. Adolescent Counseling Services request to use the Parish Hall every 3rd. Wednesday of the month from 4pm. to 6pm in the evening.  ( I believe this should be approved. )  Contact person for this request is: Ms. Nancy Ciaranella at: (650) 856-9768

3. Handouts for the upcoming “All Member Planning Session”, Saturday, August 25th., 2001 from 9am. to 2:30pm., , should be distributed the Sundays of August 12th, and 19th to notify everyone of this event.

4. Santa Clara County has requested the use our Church facilities as a polling place for the upcoming November elections. (I recommend we approved this request) Please see attached information sent by the Santa Clara Elections office. 

5. Frank Aochi has completed a study of the cost of installing “Speed Bumps” (2), in the church parking lot to slow down, and/or stop cut trough traffic.  Each speed bump would cost between 500 to 800 dollars to install. 

6. Alternative for the installations of speeds bumps would be to clear mark the entrance and exit with large arrows, exit and entrance lettering, and possible signage as well. (Please choose either item (4), or (5), and schedule this task with the necessary parking lot resurfacing work which is already planned.

7. The Fellowship Hall piano is being lent to Mr. Chapman, a friend of Paul Price. A temporary loan/usage agreement has been signed by Mr. Chapman, and myself, Tom Bindewald, President of Trinity Lutheran Church, pending the Church Councils drafting of a loan agreement, and subsequent approval within the next four to six weeks. 

8. Sally Treadway’s piano is being moved to room 8 as of August, 11, 2001. The piano currently located in the music room, room #8, is being moved to the Fellowship Hall. (Please approve items (6) and (7), or notify the above mentioned parties that they will have to forego this arrangement.

9. A new (yet another) “Church Sign Committee” is to be formed by no later than September 10th., 2001. The President, Tom Bindewald, will head up recruiting members for this committee.  

Special Reports:  

· Kitchen remodeling project, and request for preliminary funding. (Erika Krugler reporting) 

· Church Picnic status report: (See attached report entitled “Church Picnic Report”).

· Church Computer wireless network is up and running, but the network wireless router and base station is currently being worked on by Tom Bindewald. The wireless network router would allow multi PC access to the internet should we decided to install a DSL line at some later date. 

Meeting Adjourned 

Closing Prayer 
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